
Psychology Club Minutes 
September 2, 2014 

 To start off, congratulations to the newly appointed officers;  

o Sydney Large (President) sllarge@valdosta.edu 

o Amber Grant (Vice President) amgrant@valdosta.edu 

o Cynthia Crawford (Secretary) ctcrawford@valdosta.edu 

o Ashley Bouie (Treasurer) anbouie@valdosta.edu 

 At today’s meeting we discussed: 

o  The different types of speakers we all wanted to see this semester (counselors, 

social workers, school psychologists, etc.) 

o Whether or not anyone was interested in us hosting a mock GRE Next week we 

need to talk about possible times for this so that we can start setting that up 

o Whether or not we wanted to try and make it so that Psychology Club members 

would have cords for graduation  Next week we will vote on this and the 

qualifications that dictate which members would get them 

o Whether or not anyone was interested in trying to have a progressive dinner this 

semester. For those of you who weren’t at the meeting, a progressive dinner is 

where we all have dinner with the professors but its split up between all of their 

houses, so throughout the evening we will hop from house to house and have 

certain parts of dinner here and there. The progressive dinner is already in the 

beginning stages of being put together but I will give the time and date when it’s 

more concrete! 

 We need to start getting together some ideas for our t-shirt so if any of you have any 

ideas please email them to me or one of the other officers and we will discuss them at the 

meeting on Tuesday. 

 If you are interested in tailgating at the games please contact me or one of the other 

officers as well! 

 There are fun activities that the other officers and I have been throwing around for us to 

do together but if you guys have any ideas please feel free to contact us and share 

because we’d love to hear them! 

 Have a great week/weekend and we hope to see you next Tuesday! 

 

 

 

  


